
OnBoard 

Order Form 

OnBoard, the newsletter of the Board for Certification of Genealogists, is available 
by subscription at $15 per year for three issues distributed every January, May, and 
September.  OnBoard is complimentary to preliminary applicants and a benefit to 
certified and retired associates. 

Subscriptions may be purchased or renewed by ordering with a credit card online 
at https://bcgcertification.org/product/onboard-subscription/.  Alternatively, an 
order may be placed with a check or money order made out to BCG for $15 per 
year requested.  Send orders to:  

BCG Executive Director, PO Box 14291, Washington, DC 20044 

In an effort to reduce paper, color digital copies are sent via MailChimp to all 
subscribers.  Please make sure your email will accept these.   

Subscribers may request black and white paper copies at no extra fee. 

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Street Address : ______________________________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________________________  State: _________   Zip: _____________________ 

Telephone _______________________________  Cell Phone: _______________________________ 

Email(s):  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Subscription for:         1 year         2 years                     Digital Only                Paper Copies 

Amount enclosed $ ____________________________    Check number ____________________ 

Updated 2022 

https://bcgcertification.org/product/onboard-subscription/

	Amount enclosed: 
	Check number: 
	Name: 
	City: 
	Zip Code: 
	State: 
	Cell Phone: 
	Telephone: 
	Email: 
	Street Address: 
	2 Years: Off
	Digital: Off
	1 Year: Off
	Paper: Off


